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TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT
________________________________________________________________________
Road Closure - 21 High Street, West Wratting
New installation works will take place on:
21/05/2018 for 5 Days
Please note access to property will be maintained at all times during the works.

Access will be sign posted as per the plan overleaf.

UK POWER NETWORKS are undertaking the works and apologise for any inconvenience caused.

To ensure the works can be completed on time it would be most helpful if residents could refrain from parking vehicles within the closure area.

· For further information regarding the WORKS being undertaken or the nature of the works being carried out calls should be directed to:
UK POWER NETWORKS ON: 0800 029 4285

· Enquiries regarding the ACCESS ROUTE / SIGNAGE should be directed to:

· Mervyn Lambert Plant Ltd Traffic Management Department on 01953 688211
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